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GENERAL LETTER GL19 142  
Withdrawal of the NuFlo Orifice Meter 

Due to competitive pressure, Cameron has withdrawn the NuFlo (formerly North Star) Single and Dual 
chamber orifice fittings and all meter run assemblies from all markets. 

All maintenance parts will remain available for the foreseeable future including orifice plate carrier parts 
and the body   O-ring used in all models. All dual chamber internal parts including redress overhaul kits, 
individual parts and bypass balls also remain available. Supply opportunities outside this scope 
including bodies, Cameron overhaul services and new assemblies must be declined. 

Cameron continues to offer the Clif Mock single chamber fittings to the USA market. 

Cameron thanks our loyal customers who appreciated the NuFlo design and apologizes for any 
inconvenience that may result from this business decision. 

Yours truly, 
Cameron, a Schlumberger company 

Don Hammill 
Product Manager  
Direct  403.291.5888 
DHammill@cameron.slb.com 
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